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Investigators with potential research projects involving individuals living in The Villages 

should send a one-page single-spaced summary to Stephen B. Liggett, M.D., Vice 

Dean for Research, Morsani College of Medicine (sliggett@health.usf.edu), and Donna 

Petersen, Ph.D., Dean, College of Public Health (dpeters@health.usf.edu).  We will 

contact investigators for further information after receiving this summary.  Please 

include funding sources and personnel with their roles in the summary. 
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